
 
 

DATE: October 26, 2023  
 

TO: Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Supervisor Dean Preston, Chair, Government Audit and Oversight 
Committee 
 

RE: Government Audit and Oversight Committee 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Government Audit and Oversight 
Committee, I have deemed the following matter of an urgent nature and request it be 
considered by the full Board on Tuesday, November 7, 2023, as a Committee Report:  

 
230727 [Board Response - Civil Grand Jury Report - Taking Care of Business:  

               San Francisco's Plan to Save its Small Businesses] 
 
 

This matter will be heard in the Government Audit and Oversight Committee at a regular 
meeting on Thursday, November 2, 2023, at 10:00 a.m.  
 

 


